
 
 
 



Measles Update 
 

On Monday you would have received a notice asking for a copy of the 

Immunisation Certificate for every child attending this school. We really need 

your help with this to ensure our immunisation records are up to date - and so 

we never have to ask for this information again in the future. 

 

This can be scanned and emailed to office@everglade.school.nz 

You can send it in with your child and we can photocopy your records. 

Or you can send in a photocopy with your child. 

If you are unable to locate your Plunket book - you can contact your doctor and get a copy of your 

records. 

 

Thank you to those that have already emailed or dropped in their child/children’s immunisation 

certificates. 

 

Remember to keep your child at home if they are sick and watch out for: 

 

Cough                                  Runny nose                                Sore red eyes                                   Rash 

 

If you or you or your child show symptoms, please stay at home and call your doctor 

or Healthline (0800 611 116) for advice. 

 
Writers’ Piece - In Room 9 we have been learning about Minibeasts 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Uniform 

Lately we have noticed that students are coming to school wearing items of clothing that are 

not part of our Everglade School Uniform. Please check that your child is wearing the correct 

uniform - we have stock available for purchase at the office, both new and second hand. 

Also, if your child is in need of a replacement KidsCan Warriors raincoat, please ensure you 

let your child’s class teacher know.  



Multi-Lingua-Thon 2019 

Sponsor Cards ​have been returned to students and we are in the process of collecting 

money from sponsors. Every year we are amazed at how much support our ‘Thon Event’ gets 

from our community. We look forward to your support again this year.   

 

Parent Evening at Greenmeadows Intermediate Tonight 

 

 

 

Staff Changes 

As was mentioned in last week’s newsletter, Mr Robinson is on leave From Monday 02 

September until the end of term. During this time, Mrs Roberts will be Acting Principal. 

Different duties have been allocated to senior staff members over this time, so if you have a 

query, please check in at the office so they can direct you to the right person. 

 

Reminder - BBQ this Friday  

           ​BBQ Menu 

           Sausages $1.50 

           Samosas $1.50 
           Donuts $1.50 

  

Next newsletter: Wednesday 18th September 

Regards, 

 

Anna Powrie 

Assistant Principal 



 

  

 


